
 
 

musicmark.org.uk | info@musicmark.org.uk 

PO Box 800, Winchester, SO21 2RY 
 

The UK Association for Music Education – Music Mark | A charitable company limited by guarantee | Charity No.: 1118542  

Registered in England and Wales 6134823  

Dear Head Teacher and Governors,  

 

Congratulations and welcome to Music Mark Schools!  

 

Your school has been invited by your Music Service to become a 

Music Mark School. They have recognised the value that you place on music and asked us to 

add you to the growing network of Music Mark Schools we support across the UK as a Music 

Subject Association. 

We would like to thank you for all the hard work you and your colleagues do to ensure that 

pupils at your school are able to access a high-quality music education. Your dedication to 

delivering a broad and balanced curriculum is both welcomed and celebrated.  

We look forward to supporting you as you continue to develop music education in your 

school. We hope to see you at our training and events on a wide variety of topics and please 

do take a look at our resource bank which includes specific guidance for schools, dedicated 

teaching resources and inspiration for your curriculum. You can keep in touch with us and stay 

up to date with the latest music education sector news, events and resources by signing up to 

our newsletters. We’ve got lots more to offer you so do go to our website to find out more 

about the full benefits of being a Music Mark School. 

Our vision is for there to be accessible and excellent musical learning and engagement in and 

out of school, for all children and young people, which inspires and enriches their lives. We are 

working to achieve this with our members and partners by supporting you, connecting you 

with your peers, and influencing policymakers on your behalf. Like you, we truly believe that 

every child and young person deserves a high-quality, diverse and inclusive music education. 

You can find out more about our vision, mission and values on our website.  

We’d love to hear from you so please do let us know more about your work over the coming 

year. Tweet us @musicmarkuk, tag us on Facebook, or email info@musicmark.org.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bridget Whyte   

Chief Executive             

 
Music Mark Schools is supported through a partnership with ABRSM. Find out more 
about the work they do and some of the resources they could provide for your school. 
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